
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
FRANKLIN, MA

New Section 12 All Alcoholic Beverages License, Franklin
Shed LLC d/b/a Franklin Shed

The Franklin Town Council will hold a Public Hearing on an application by
Franklin SHED LLC d/b/a Franklin Shed, located at 340 East Central
Street, Franklin MA, for a New All Alcoholic Beverages Restaurant License.
The hearing will be held on Wednesday, September 15th, 2021 at 7:10 PM.
This hearing will provide an open forum for the discussion. This meeting
will be held in the Council Chambers, second floor of the Municipal
Building, 355 East Central Street, Franklin, MA, and will also be available
for participation via the “ZOOM” platform. Residents can visit the Town
Website (Franklinma.gov) and click on the Town Calendar for up to date
information on how to access the meeting. If you have any questions,
please call the Town Administrator’s Office at (508) 520-4949.

Submitted by,
Alecia Alleyne
Licensing Administrator


